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Hello Ladies 
 
Since Castle Hill is a shotgun start at 8.30am  I thought there was no need to put a 
draw online, but I need to pass on some information about the day.  
 
I would like everyone to be there by 8am to register and order and prepay for your 
lunch. 
 
There will be sheets up to tell you which hole you are off, some holes have 2 groups 
with the 2nd group hitting off at 8.37. Your card will be marked with the hole you 
start on. It is expected that you will be at the hole ready to tee off at 8.30.  
 
You will need to put SV on your card if you wish to participate in that additional 
competition. If you have a good scratch score you need to write it on the card to be 
eligible for that prize.  
 
Morning tea will be provided from 7.30am. 
 
Please be aware of your pace of play. Competition is a better ball so if you can't beat 
your partner's score, please pick up and move on. If you have trouble marking your 
card, then please ask someone for help. 
 
Have a great day. 
 
Jenni Brown 
VWGA Tournament Organiser 
 

 


